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INFORMATION BULLETIN 

Bulletin No: 16/21 
Date:  January 25, 2017 
 
To:  Minor Hockey Associations 
    
From:  Jerrett DeFazio (Hockey Canada) 
 
SUBJECT: Hockey Canada Safety Program – Feedback Request 

              
 

 

 

Hockey Canada would like to obtain feedback on the current landscape of the Hockey 

Canada Safety Program (HCSP).  

 

We kindly ask that minor hockey association’s forward this survey link on to individuals within 

your association who act as the Safety Person for their respective teams. Hockey Canada is 

looking to gain a better understanding of the current state of the program and how it can be 

improved upon.  

 

The survey can be found here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Safetyeng 

 

The survey will remain open until February 14, 2017. Please take a few moments to complete it 

prior to that date.  
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Safetyeng

